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Heidy Lopez
906-83 Saghalie Road

Victoria, BC
V9A 0E7

June 19th, 2017
 
 
City of Victoria 
Council of the City 
Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC, 
V8W 1P6 
 
 
Dear Council of the City of Victoria; 
 
First of all, thank you for giving us the opportunity to provide our feedback with regards future plans for our 
neighbourhood. 
 
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the City Council meeting on Thursday, June 22, 2017, but I will like 
to provide my input for this regard. 
 
From my point of view, increasing building construction either for offices or residences in the area will affect 
enormously the traffic and contamination of our neighbourhood. 
 
We currently face lots of traffic ( morning and afternoon) while trying to get in and  out Vic West, either trough 
Johnson Bridge or Bay Bridge. 
 
Not to mention, that we actually can easily waste about 15-20 minutes by car  between Esquimalt Road with 
Tyee Road corner ,   to the corner of Bay street with Bridge Street. 
 
I personally go to work close to the Gorge Hospital in Gorge Street at 4 p.m.  It takes me about 25 minutes to 
get there from home -83 Saghalie Road, time of which at least 15- 20 minutes is between Saghalie Road and 
Bridge Street. 
 
 
I will appreciate your consideration pf traffic and contamination before  issuing the development permit of 353 
Tyee Road. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Heidy Lopez 
906 - 83 Saghalie Road 




